
Little Oakley Parish Council  

Notice of conclusion of audit  

Annual Governance & Accountability Return for the year ended 31 March 2023  

Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014  

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234)  
The audit of accounts for Little Oakley Parish Council for the year ended 31 March 2023 has 
been completed and the accounts have been published.   
 

Any person interested has the right to inspect and make copies of the AGAR, the accounting 
records for the financial year to which it relates and all books, deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers, 

receipts and other documents relating to those records must be made available for inspection by 
any person interested. 

 
The Annual Governance & Accountability Return is available for inspection by any local 
government elector of the area of Little Oakley Parish Council on application to:   

Miss Emma Haward 

Clerk and Responsible Finance Officer 

Little Oakley Parish Council 

clerk@littleoakleypc.org.uk 

 

Announcement made by: 

Emma Haward 

Clerk and Responsible Finance Officer, Little Oakley Parish Council 

Date of announcement: 

19th September 2023 

Date of announcement: 18th September 2023 
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